
Promoting the OAHU workers' compensation group rating program

TO: Ohio Association of Health Underwriters members 

This is the perfect time of year for you to promote OAHU’s workers’ compensation premium savings program

The OAHU program can help your clients save as much as 53% on their workers’ compensation premiums.

Sedgwick is honored to be OAHU’s workers’ compensation program administrator. 



For Sedgwick to provide your clients with a premium savings quote, Sedgwick needs to file a BWC Tempora

Authorization to Review Information form (AC-3). This Ohio Bureau of Workers’ Compensation (BWC) form 

allows Sedgwick to evaluate your clients for placement in the OAHU workers’ compensation program. 

Program promotion is a key contributor to a successful program.  Sedgwick is accepting AC-3 forms through

October 31. The 2023 group rating program enrollment deadline is November 21, 2022!! 

We encourage you to promote the OAHU workers’ compensation program. 

If you would like program information or need AC-3 forms, please feel free to contact Robert Nicoll at 

330.418.1824 or via email at robert.nicoll@sedgwick.com.  

Important notice 

Sedgwick is moving into the building next door to our current location effective August 8, 2022.  To ensure w

receive your mail timely, we recommend sending mail to our post office box.  That address is PO Box 884, 

Dublin, Ohio 43017.  If you are using a courier (UPS, FedEx) and require a physical address, please use 55

Glendon Court, Dublin, Ohio 43016. 

Ohio Association of Health Underwriters 

330.273.5756  

www.ohioahu.org 


